Reports for Spokes Core Meeting
2 February 2018

Automobile Association
AA Canterbury will hold its AGM February 20th. I have agreed to stand again for the Committee; I am currently Vice-Chair, and my term as Chair will start probably in 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Committee is concerned about traffic disruption due to road works and building in the central city. Regularly mentioned: temporary speed limit signs when work is not being carried out; lack of 30k area indications; St Asaph Street and especially, the curbing for the cycle path (tyre mark indications); hospital corner; Antigua St layout.

Coastal-Burwood
Nothing to report

Regards
Clare Simpson
Feb 1 2018 



